
Peralta Retirees Organization (PRO) 
April 4, 2007, Newsletter Work Session 

PFT Conference Room 
The work session began at 1:20 PM. 
 
Present:  Sondra Neiman, Alex Pappas, Juanita Peterson, Remo Arancio, Shirley Timm 
 
Purpose of the meeting:  To prepare the January-April issue to be mailed.   
 
Remo said that Ed Minasian will read from his book at a luncheon at St Barton Church on April 29.  
He will do a book-signing afterwards.  This information will be passed on to Bruce for possible 
inclusion as information in the next Newsletter. 
 
Remo brought copies of the Newsletter from the publisher, he also brought the stamps,  Juanita 
brought the labels,  and All present applied stamps and labels until all issues of the Newsletter were 
ready for to be mailed. 
 
The work session ended at 2:20 PM 
 
Juanita Peterson, Secretary  


